PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT Committee
13 SEPTEMBER 2007 – ADDENDUM

Members please note that in relation to planning application 3/2007/0010/P – Proposed change of use from vacant agricultural land to form an extension of Twyn Ghyll Holiday Park, consisting of an additional 75 static holiday caravan pitches and associated highway improvements and new sewage treatment plant at Twyn Ghyll Caravan Park, Paythorne, the following amendments apply:

Page 21 – final paragraph:

· 3rd line ‘licence for 200’ to be replaced by ‘licence for 220’

· 4th line ‘maximum number of 275’ to be replaced by ‘maximum number of 295’
Page 22

1st line ‘should not exceed 275’ to be replaced by ‘should not exceed 295’

Condition 2 ‘shall not exceed 275’ to be replaced by ‘shall not exceed 295’

